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Measure Description: 
Appropriates moneys from General Fund to Higher Education Coordinating Commission for Sustainable City Year 
Program at University of Oregon. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Higher Education Coordinating Commission (HECC), Public Universities 
 
Summary of Fiscal Impact: 
Costs related to the measure may require budgetary action - See analysis. 
 
Summary of Expenditure Impact: 

2019-21 Biennium 2021-23 Biennium

General Fund $300,000

Total Funds $300,000 $0

Positions 0  
 

Analysis: This measure appropriates $300,000 General Fund to the Higher Education Coordinating Commission 
for the Sustainable City Year Program at the University of Oregon. 
 
The University of Oregon has a Sustainable City Year Program which matches students to an Oregon city, county, 
special district, tribe, or government agency for the academic year. The program allows students to provide real 
solutions to community challenges and sustainable development. 
 
 


